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Statement of Legislative Intent: 
 

  

This Statement of Legislation Intent requests that the Office of Economic Development (OED), and other 
departments as appropriate, engage with key stakeholders, such as the Seattle Indian Health Board, to 
identify specific actions that could be taken to help establish a seasonal indigenous pharmacy or market in 
the north end of Seattle.  
 
Efforts should focus on, but not be limited to: 
 
  •  Engaging with organizations that could potentially be responsible for the day-to-day management and 
operations of the market, including selecting vendors, marketing, and other logistics; 
  •  Quantifying any additional resources needed to support management and operations of the market; 
  •  Considering potential locations; and 
  •  Identifying if the City's current regulations present barriers to the establishment of the market and what 
changes would be needed to reduce these barriers. 
 
OED should submit a report to the Public Assets & Native Communities Committee, or successor 
committee, and the Central Staff Director by September 1, 2022. 

 

     

Responsible Council Committee(s): 
 

  

Public Assets & Native Communities 
 

     

Date Due to Council: 
 

    
 

September 1, 2022 
 

 

     

 

 

 


